
MESSAGE FROM THE MAYOR 
“On behalf of the City Council, we’d like to thank our City staff and 

volunteers who keep the City running: 
PUBLIC WORKS: Dan Wash, Eric Coates, Shane Harper & Trenton Thompson 

CITY HALL/LIBRARY:  Brenda Tilley, Susan Hollenbeak & Savannah Hill 
MAINTENANCE:  Connie Kennedy & Ellen Johnson 

FIRE:  Paul Gatti, Jeff Joyce, Roger Rashok, Sam Walker, Dave Olson, Randy 
Spickelmire, Donnie Clay, Trenton & Megan Thompson 

AMBULANCE: Cody & Grace Killmar, Elly Elder, Fred Taylor, Joshua Banez, 
Ashley Gautney, Janeen Eggebrecht, Karen Akins, Neil Mooney, Jeff Joyce, 

Lin Dipo, Debbie Swift, Madison Pottenger, Ronda Spickelmire,  
Vivian Sheffield, Summer Dunn, & Michelle McNamee    

DIVE TEAM:  Roy Akins, Matt Laine, Matt Parker, Dave Olson, Mike Hicks, 
Shane Harper, Jon Kittell & Tony McDonald  

Wishing you all a Merry Christmas and Happy 2024!”  
                                            Glenna McClure, Mayor 

   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Mayor:  Glenna McClure 
City Council:   Roy Akins 

          Brady Clay 
          Bill Sampson 
         Jonny Wilson 

City Clerk-Treasurer: Brenda Tilley 
          rigginscity@gmail.com 
Librarian/Deputy City Clerk: Susan Hollenbeak 
        rigginsutilities@gmail.com 
Deputy City Clerk II:  Savannah Hill 
Public Works Director:  Dan Wash 
        rigginspwd@gmail.com  
Public Works: Shane Harper 
       Eric Coates 
       Trenton Thompson 
Fire Chief:  Paul Gatti 
        paul@rigginsambulance.org 
Ambulance Director:  Cody Killmar 
        cody@rigginsambulance.org 
 

P.O. Box 249 
Riggins, Idaho  83549 
(208) 628-3394 
Fax (208) 628-3792 
Web: www.rigginsidaho.org 

 
 

CALENDAR 
 

WEDNESDAY, December 13th  
City Council Meeting – 6:30 pm 
 
MONDAY, DECEMBER 25TH   
CITY HALL CLOSED 
 
MONDAY, JANUARY 1ST    
CITY HALL CLOSED 
 

 
 
 
 

Bring UNWRAPPED gift to City Hall by Friday, December 8th. 
 

Gifts and Food Boxes will be distributed Thursday, December 
14th from 1-3 pm at the Riggins Community Center. 

 
DONATIONS are always welcome to help fund the food boxes 

and expenses to keep this program going. 
Checks may be sent to City Hall @ PO Box 249, Riggins. 

(Please note “Christmas Assistance Donation”) 
Thank you for your support! 

 

WELCOME SAVANNAH! 
Please join us in welcoming our new employee, Savannah Hill. 
Savannah started in early November training with Brenda for 

the City Clerk/Treasurer position.  She has worked at the 
Idaho Transportation Department in Boise for the past five 

years in the Division of Motor Vehicles unit. 
She and her husband, Ryan, have two boys – Colter (age 7) 

and Baker (10 months).  They’ve enjoyed the Riggins area for 
years and look forward to being a part of the community. 

 
Please stop in City Hall and introduce yourself! 


